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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 3, 1980 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

Shirley Heintz 
Russell Sweetman 
Leonard Stubbs 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 

Mr . Kenning reviewed Liquor Permit Applications for Marene Inc., OBA 
Marians Piazza, 241 North Main Street. Letters were sent to the Centerville­
Washington Park District and to Incarnation Church soliciting comments to 
the issuance of said permits, no comments were received. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the 1980 Audit Report and explained citations, the 
Report contained no findings, no payments contrary to statute and no adjustments 
required. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a written legal opinion prepared by Municipal 
Attorney Robert Farquhar concerning membership requirement on Boards and 
Commissions. Council concurred that all members be registered voters of the 
City of Centerville 

City Council discussed the appointment of Centerville's Representative 
on the Dayton-Miami Valley Regional Arts and Cultural District Board of 
Trustees, for a term of three years. Mr . R. Paul Perkins, Chairman of the 
Arts Commission, will be contacted. 

Council concurred that Mr. R. Paul Perkins be invited to attend the 
next Council Work Session to discuss the Cincinnati Symphony Orchestra coming 
to Centerville in 1981. They have cancelled the 1980-81 Area Artist Series 
due to a conflict in dates. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a Resolution to reallocate Income Tax Receipts among 
the General Fund, Capital Improvements Fund and Debt Retirement Fund for 1980. 

Mr. Stubbs announced Budget review by the Council Finance Committee to 
be held Saturday, November 8, 1980, Saturday, November 15, 1980 and Saturday, 
November 22, 1980 to begin at 8:45 A.M. in the Council Chambe~rs. -- - ~~~ ' 

Marilyn J. McLaughli 
Clerk of Council 


